
 
 

 
 
 

CALL TO ACTION: Internet Speed Test 
 
 

A Rapid Response is Requested by October 26, 2022 

 

 

Dear Residents  

 

The Town is considering applying for funding that would improve internet data speeds 

up to 1000 Mbps for every home and business. 

 

The Town is required to take a survey and find out if there is a need for better internet in 

the community and what data speeds your home is receiving today. If the Town can 

prove that one home on every block does not have 50 download and 10 upload internet 

services, federal funding may be available for our Town.  

 

For the Town to complete the application, we require speed tests completed on every 

block throughout our Town. If you are willing to participate in a speed-test we require 

the following information. 

 

Complete the speed test at approximately 7:00 PM. https://www.speedtest.net/ 

 

Please send your name and address and the download/upload speed to the Town email 

at: edo@mayerthorpe.ca  

 

It is important that we receive your email response prior to October 26, 2022. 

 

Your support in this endeavor is greatly appreciated. 

 

 

Sherry Poole, Economic Development & Communications 

Town of Mayerthorpe 

https://www.speedtest.net/
mailto:edo@mayerthorpe.ca

